
TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MAY 19, 1986 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley F. Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Charles Taylor 

Bernard Samples 
Jeffrey Siler 
James Singer 
J. V. Stone 

City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Intern Michael Haverland 
Acting Clerk of Council Constance Cooper 

A Notice from the Ohio Department of Liquor Control of an 
Application for a new D5 Permit submitted by Smith & Mayberry, A 
Partnership, OBA Pages, 101 Alexandersville-Bellbrook Road, was 
reviewed by Council; no objections were indicated. 

Mr. Kenning advised that the State of Ohio License Bureau, 
located in the building to the rear of the Municipal Building, 
will be expanding to include title services. 

Mayor Heintz advised that John G. Black Enterprises Inc. is 
again requesting the extension of the Subdividers Agreement for 
Thomas Paine Settlement Number Three from June 10, 1986 to 
December 10, 1986. Council concurred with this request. 

Upon question of Mayor Heintz, Mr. Kenning advised that he 
is pursuing the clean-up of the northwest corner of Clyo Road and 
Centerville Station Road with the property owners. 

Mr. Compton advised that he was in receipt of a Petition 
from residents in the Deer Run area requesting that the speed 
limit on Clyo Road be changed from 45 to 35 MPH. Discussion 
followed relative to the fact that authority to promulgate 
traffic control regulations is that of the City Manager. In 
consideration of the Petition filed, the majority of Council 
concurred that the speed limit be reverted to 35 MPH. 

Mr. Singer advised that Mr. Thomas Stolz has requested that 
City Council tour the Leonard E. Stubbs Park during a future 
Council Work Session Meeting. 
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